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BUSINESS NAME 

The Corrie Forum 

Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  

To see this newsletter in colour on our website 
 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 

Tel:         0161-336-2242 

The Golden Rules 

We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

Whole School  

attendance target 

for this year is 

97% 

This years attendance so far is 94.1% 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 31st March– School Closes for Easter 

Tuesday 18th April– School Re-Opens  

Thursday 20th April– KS1 & KS2 St Georges Day Disco  

Friday 28th April– 2R Assembly  

Year 1 News  

Miss Heywood has joined Year 1 as Student Teacher. She introduced 

our class to a fantastic Dino Stomp Dance today. We had great fun! 

After the Easter holiday we will be starting our Pirates and Mermaids 

topic. If you have any old toys or dressing up for Year 1, this will be 

kindly received. We are still waiting to hear the results of the poetry 

writing competition we entered. Fingers crossed! 

Also, Year 1 needs old shoe boxes to make treasure 

chests with after the holiday. 

 

Nursery  

We still have spaces in our Nursery for the September 2017 intake. If you or a friend/family 

member may be interested and would like more information, please contact Miss Gee on 

0161 336 2242. Please note the child must be aged 3 and above.  

Year 2 News 

 

In Science 2R are studying Growth in the Science les-

sons. The children have planted their own Sunflower 

seeds and they will be monitoring the growth of the 

Sunflower seeds over the Easter holidays and keeping 

a plant observation journal.  We are having a compe-

tition to see which Sunflower grows the tallest. 

 

Good luck everyone. 
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Well Done everyone for a fantastic Art Day. 

Why not visit Central Art gallery at Ashton 

Library in the Easter break (before 12th April) 

to view our artwork on display for the public 

to enjoy. Including Year 5 Market stalls. 

The Great Corrie Bake Off. 

On Friday 3rd March, we held our first Great Corrie Bake Off in our infant hall. The 

event included a variety of categories for a different variety of cakes. We even had 

the mayor of Tameside attend to the event and gave a speech in the assembly. We also  

announced the winner of the categories in the assembly the same day. The school coun-

cil would like to thank the Mayor of Tameside, Mr. Armsden, Mrs. Cartledge, Mr. 

Rogers, Miss. James, Mrs. Rowbotham, Mrs. Gotovac, Mr and Mrs. Cole and Mrs and 

Miss Turner. All cakes entered were AMAZING! After the judging we also held a bake 

sale and sold all the cakes enabling us to earn a whopping  £394.55 split between the 

P.T.A and Richmonds Hope (our school charity). 

By: Finley, Joe, Chloe, Keisha on the behalf of the School Council. 



 

 

Our fantastic Corrie Bake Off Cakes….. 

 

Goodbye’s... 

Its with great sadness that we say goodbye to the lovely Mrs Brady she has worked at school for the last 13 years 

and has been a real pleasure to work with and have around school. Mrs Brady always has a smile for children, 

parents, staff and visitors to the school making everyone feel really welcome. I know that she will be greatly 

missed by everyone in our school community and wish her every happiness in the future and we hope that she 

will come and visit us when she can. 

Mrs Cartledge 

 

We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Higson who is leaving us to work at another school. She has been a wonder-

ful teaching assistant who has worked hard for all the children in school. She has been a big part in the life of 

so  many children here at Corrie and we wish her well in her new post as we know that she will continue to 

make a difference to so many children. 

Mrs Cartledge 

Message from the Head 

Its been a fun packed half term, the ‘Great Corrie Bake off’ was a great success, many thanks to Miss Turner, the 

school council and all the parents and children who took part. It was great to see so many delicious cakes and 

biscuits.  Thank you all for the excellent turn out to the cake sale after school. The children had a great time on 

world book day, dressing up, reading new stories and taking part in all the activities. Once again Corrie has 

been chosen to represent Tameside at the Central art gallery in Ashton, work has been chosen from children 

right across school. Its great that all our artistic achievements are recognised. Our Easter trip to St Marys church 

on Tuesday was wonderful, the children really enjoyed the fun celebration, it was lovely to see lots of parents 

and Grandparents joining us. I hope to see lots of you at Corries got talent on Thursday night, it will as always 

be a fantastic show full of our talented children. Have a great Easter break. 

 

Mrs Cartledge 


